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Head Teacher – Mrs Jo Moult

1st April – Ladybirds/BearCubs Trip
4th April – Y4 Faith Trail in Derby
7th April – Easter Week & Bonnet Parade
11th April – Easter Service in Church
11th April – Last day of term
28th April – Back to school
5th May – Bank Holiday Monday
26th May-30th May – Half term
18th July – Last day of term
21st July – INSET day for staff

Dates for the Diary

Worship
Our third week of Lent, and the Autumn 
Worship teams went to church to join the
Wednesday eucharist service, led by 
Reverend Margaret.  We also gave our well 
wishes to her, as she gets married this 
weekend.  Everyone at St Mary’s sends congratulations and 
best wishes for a lovely day of happiness.

Our children brought the music and sang beautifully
for the congregation. 

Please can you make sure 
your child has their wellies, 

warm socks, warm 
waterproof coat and a pair 

of old tracksuit bottoms in a 
bag for their Croft Day. 

It will often be muddy and/or wet, 
and a bit cold this half term, and 
the children won’t be comfortable 
accessing outdoor learning, if they 

haven’t got their 
wellies/waterproof/warm clothes.

Croft   
on the Heath

We will be celebrating 
maths throughout the 
week, not just on 
Wednesday, with 
problem solving and 
maths games!!

Celebration Worship
Next week it is Celebration Worship 

for KS2 parents.  
If it is your child’s birthday, you are 
welcome to attend (we celebrate all the 
birthdays up to the Sunday)

Friday 28th March – Families of
Leopards/Crocodiles/Giraffes

Please pop your phones away, and on 
silent, once you have signed in. This 
helps to safeguard all our children. 

Head Lice
Please, please check your child’s 

hair, as headlice can make 
children feel itchy, sore and 

uncomfortable. They also spread 
very quickly to other heads. 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/
head-lice-and-nits/

Attendance in School
This week’s attendance is 

94.5%
Please come to school on time, our 
attendance would have been 95.9% 
if we didn’t have children arriving 
after 9am. Thank you

Wednesday 9th April
Year 1 Parents

The government set a phonics 
screening check for all Year 1 

children in June.   
Please come and find out more 

about this, and how you can help 
your child to practise their 

decoding and reading in 
preparation for the check.

Wednesday 9th April at 2.45pm 
in the Hall



Cheese & 
Tomato Pizza

Spaghetti 
Bolognese

Cheese & BBQ 
Pizza

Coming Soon..
Thursday 3rd April
Non-uniform Day (with trainers for PE!!) and please can we ask you to 
donate an easter egg or chocolate for the Easter Tombola, if you can.
Monday 7th April
Easter Bonnet Parade 3.00pm on the playground for all to enjoy.
Easter Tombola after the parade.
Friday 11th April
Easter Service in Church 9.30am – led by the Ladybirds and the Year 3 
Crocodiles

Spaghetti 
Bolognese

Spaghetti 
Bolognese

Comic Relief Day
The School Council would like 
to thank everyone for buying 
cookies to raise money for 

Comic Relief.
We raised £160

A big thankyou to our ladies in 
the kitchen for making all the 

cookies, and to our school 
council for decorating them all!

Welcome to Miss Collins who has 
recently joined our staff team.


